
  Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to our Roscoe newsletter.
We have had a good start to Spring term
although it did start with some very cold,

snowy and icy weather. 
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 PUNCTUALITY  PUNCTUALITY 
As well as having a continued focus on whole school attendance this term, we will also be
aiming to improve punctuality to ensure children don’t receive an unauthorised mark for

arriving to school after the register has closed. 10 unauthorised marks will lead to a ‘Notice
to Improve’ involvement from the Education Welfare Officer and a fine.

School gates open at 8.35 and learning begins at 8.45. Please contact school and ask to
speak to a member of the attendance team if you need any advice or support.

Please ensure your child arrives at school on time each day. If your child is late you will need
to come into the office and sign them in.

We have a attendance and Punctuality tips poster at the bottom of our newsletter. 

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Year 4
99%

Our attendance this week is 95.6%.
We are on the rise so let us keep

working together to get back to our
97% target. 



SPRING TERM CLUBSSPRING TERM CLUBS
Most of our clubs after school are now all up and running and letters have been
sent out, the rest will begin next week. Our choir practice is in full swing getting

ready for our Young Voices concert on Friday 7th February. They sound fantastic!

CHINESE NEW YEAR CHINESE NEW YEAR 
Chinese New Year is on Wednesday 29th January. To

celebrate we are offering chikdren chinese meal
prepared by our head cook John. If your child is

usually a packed lunch and would like a school dinner
on this day it will cost £2.20.

The menu for our Chinese New Year is at the bottom
of our newsletter. 



During one of our assemblies, all of our children
reminded us of The Roscoe Way. We spoke about all of

the different ways that we can show we are, Safe,
Respectful, Responsible and Ready. Our school council

have noted down all of the ways that our children
demonstrate this in school and they have been working
closely with Miss Hanford this week, designing our new

whole school, Roscoe Way posters. These will be
displayed in classrooms and throughout school. We

can’t wait to show you the finished design. 

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
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R - Elliot 
Y1 - Barney
Y2 - Pouyan
Y3 - Pasha 

Year 4 - Kathryn 
Year 5 - Evangel 
Year 6 - Safiye  
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WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE WAYTHE ROSCOE WAY

This morning in our celebration assembly we were
so pleased to award our Pen License to John,

Mozan, Vanessa & Franklin, the first year 4
children to ever receive the award! We

really want the children to take pride in what they
are doing and improve their handwriting so that

they have lovely cursive handwriting. Keep
working hard everyone.

WELL DONE!WELL DONE!

CONGRATULATIONS
RECEPTION
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I would like to give our Reception class a
special mention for having 100%

attendance last week. Every child was in
school every day last week. Amazing!



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on
Monday.

Mrs Jones and the the Roscoe Team. 

Sunshine - Year 6
John - Year 5
Gubran - Year 5
Matthew - Year 2 
Pouyan - Year 2 

Hudson - Year 2 
Leia - Year 1
Lucas - Year 1 
Eusop - Nursery 

UPCOMING DATES UPCOMING DATES 






